
Northern Neck PDC
The Regional Center
457 Main Street
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“Serving the counties of Lancaster, Northumberland, Richmond, and Westmoreland”

2024 Virginia Telecommunication Initiative
— Application Notice

October 18, 2023

Tarnarah Holmes. Ph.D.
Director
Office of Broadband
Department of Housing and Community Development
600 East Main Street, Ste 300
Richmond, VA 23219

Dear Dr. Holmes:

I am providing this VATI Application Notice to notify the Virginia Department of
Housing and Community Development that the Northern Neck Planning District Commission
NNPDC) and All Points Broadband may submit an application for the FY2024 Virginia
Telecommunication Initiative (VATI) for eligible, unserved locations within the counties of
King George, Westmoreiand. Richmond, Northumberland. and Lancaster.

1, Jerry W. Davis, will be the main point of contact for the purposes of the application
process, and can be reached at:

P.O. Box 1600
457 Main Street
Warsaw, VA 22572
jdavisinpdc 1 7.state.va.us
804-333-1900 ex.22

The Northern Neck PDC understands that this VATI Application Notice is required in
order to submit an application for the 2024 Virginia Telecommunication Initiative and that this
notice is not binding on the entity represented by ti undersigned.

Sin rely,

rry W. Davis. AICP
:ecutive Director

Northern Neck-Chesapeake Bay Region Partnership
www.northernneck. us


